
Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 12:01 PM


To: David Mooney


Cc: Maria Rea; Amanda Cranford; Joshua Israel (jaisrael@usbr.gov)


Subject: SJ Monitoring Proposal


Dave, In the interest of trying to get some resolution over your concerns about the SJ steelhead monitoring


proposal that we put forward, I am suggesting that Josh, Amanda and Alison try to work this through this


afternoon.


Amanda, can you reach out to Josh and Alison to see if they are free to work on this today?


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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